Newsletter from the Garden of Eden
August 201 3.

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden of Eden for August
2013. This month had a special day for National Mother’s Day. Our kids are good children
and well behaved. Our kids liked to do many nice activities with many different groups of kind
people all month.
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On the 39 of August, our kids at the Garden of Eden came to do many activities at The
Camillian Social Center Rayong and attended the celebration of the birthday for Ms. Noon or
Nat-Anong Wongkamchan. Thanks a lof to Ms.Noon for many snacks, consumer goods and
money fo support children’s activifies.

Then our kids attended lunch with the support of Ms. Parisa Kanokwatcharachote and
her family on the occasion of her birthday. We would like to give her back our sincere thanks
for her kindness.
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On the 4th of August, our kids came to have the special lunch with the support from
Ms. Namphung and her family. We would like to give them our sincere thanks for their
kindness. In the afternoon, our kids enjoyed doing all fun activities with a group of students
from Watpapradoo School, Rayong. Thanks a lot for making us smile.
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On the 9™ of August, our kids came to do activities at the center. In the evening our
kids welcomed the staffs of the Product Development Department of Ford Motor Company
(Thailand) Limited, they donated money and consumer goods for our center. We would like to
give them back our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 12" of August, our kids came to participate in The National Mother’s Day
activity at The Camillian Social Center Rayong. There were many activities on the day and
some of the kids af the Garden of Eden got awards for drawing and writing of The Mother’s
day composition.
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On the 25™ of August, in the affernoon our kids came to do activities at the center with
a group of students from Ratchanakarin Rajabhat University who also gave consumer goods
forus. We would like to give them back our sincere thanks for them kindness.
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On the 3 1% of August, our kids came to do activities at the center with a group of
student from Rayongwittayakhom school and they also offered noodle for our lunch. We
would like to say thanks a lof to them from the bottom of our hearfs.
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The Garden of Eden
165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand
Tel/Fax: 0-3896 -1568



